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From all the staff, coaches, and athletes at NVGS, we would like to thank you for your generous donation
of $10,000! It is the kindness from people like yourself that help us offer expectational gymnastics

programing to children across the North Okanagan.

Your donation will help NVGS grow significantly. At this time, your donation will go towards acquiring and
filling a permanent home back in Vernon BC. Though we are grateful for our temporary location at
Whitevale Elementary, we wish to be back in Vernon to better serve our membership from a centralized

location.

NVGS is dedicated to promoting the health and physical fitness of the community. Permanent equipment
and trained coaches provide a range of fitness options. Through careful programming, NVGS provides
programs uniquely designed to make each participant feel welcome and comfortable without regard to

ability or fitness level.

Thank you again for your generous donation. We will send updates quarterly so you know exactly what is
happening with your donation, and how you are helping us offer quality and professional programing to

kids of all ages.

With sincere gratitude,

Tayler Delannoy,

Club Manager




